Organic Sensors and Electronics IPT

Draper Laboratory

Tactical Mobile Robotics

As the coordinator of the Organic Sensors and Electronics IPT for the TMR program, we would like to develop a compendium of technologies that are currently being implemented and/or utilized by participants throughout the program.

In order to begin compiling the database, it would be appreciated if you could respond by answering the following questions:

1) Which of the following sensors are you using in your application?  If the sensor is a commercially-available part, please indicate the manufacturer and part number.  If the sensor is a custom implementation, please indicate its salient characteristics.

a) visual imagers \ cameras:

b) audio microphones:

c) wheel encoders:

d) gyroscopes:

e) magnetometers / compasses:

f) accelerometers:

g) GPS receivers:

h) other inertial navigation sensors:

i) sonar ranging sensors:

j) infra-red ranging sensors:

k) laser ranging sensors:

l) other ranging / proximity sensors:

m) specialty or other sensors:

2) Which of the following electronics modules are you using in your application?  If the module is commercially available, please indicate the manufacturer and part number.  If the module is a custom implementation, please indicate salient characteristics and fabrication technology employed.

a) CPU / single-board computers:

b) memory boards (RAM, flash, etc.):

c) communications / RF modules:

d) antennas:

e) power conditioning modules:

f) other electronics modules (GPS, sensor signal conditioning, etc.):

g) batteries:

h) other energy storage technologies:

Please return this questionnaire to Ed Lanzilotta, Draper Laboratory, either by email (elanzilotta@draper.com) or at the following address:

Draper Laboratory

555 Technology Sq, M/S 27

Cambridge, MA  02139

Once we receive an initial batch of responses, we will start design of a database and will be in further contact to coordinate meetings and other means of data sharing.  We appreciate your participation and thank you for your cooperation, and look forward to seeing you at the IPR.
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